

10th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHY

This year we have reverted to using **Tempest Photography** for our school portraits and group photographs. We are aware Watton Junior School are continuing to use Happy Days Creative.

The first visit is Wednesday 15th October for individual and sibling (same school only) portraits

Because we have changed contract from our previous photographers (Happy Days Creative), we will need to gain consent from yourselves. By consenting you are giving Tempest Photography permission to photograph your child and process your order if you wish to buy a copy of the photograph. These photographs are not shared online or on social media by neither Tempest Photography nor the school, they are purely for your private family use.

More information about Tempest Photography can be found on their website: https://www.htempest.co.uk/

Please fill in the form below and return this to the school office as soon as possible. We cannot allow the photographer to take your child's portrait without your written consent.

•

Watton Westfield Infant and Nursery School

Kind regards,

×
Child's name:
Class:
I give consent for Tempest Photography to photograph my child for the purposes of school portraits and group photographs. I understand these are for private family use and are not shared online or on social media by Tempest Photography and/or Watton Westfield Infant and Nursery School.
Parent's name:
Parent's signature:
Date:

Executive Headteacher: Mr L Ambrose NPQH FCCT FRSA Head of School: Mrs R Mather BEd(Hons) NPQS Watton Westfield Infant and Nursery West Road Watton, IP25 6AU

Watton, IP25 6AU Tel: 01953 882669

Email: office@wattonwestfield.org
Online: www.wattonwestfieldandjunior.org.uk







